# CATARACT LAKE WATER CORPORATION

PSID: 5260002 - ANNUAL WATER QUALITY REPORT

\* OFFICE #: (765) 795-3288 \* email: catractlakewater@yahoo.com

\*WEBSITE: cataractlakewater.myruralwater.com

# **YEAR 2024**

WATERSHED

# SERVING QUALITY WATER

PLEASE VISIT US at our annual meeting on <u>Thursday, June 12, 2025</u> @ Faith Baptist Church Gymnasium located @ 11612 State Rd. 243 - Cloverdale, IN 46120 @ 7 p.m. We will provide an update on company financials, will be voting on director positions and discussing up-coming changes to your water facility!

# **OUR MISSION STATEMENT:**

To Establish and Maintain a Water Corporation in the counties of Putnam/Owen/Clay in the state of Indiana formed for "Serving Quality Water to it's Customers". To deliver service to Customers in a high quality, efficient, appropriate and caring manner. To carry on any educational activities related to rendering quality water to our customers. To participate, as far as circumstances may warrant, in any activity designed and provide quality service to our Customers.

## PROTECTION EFFORTS: Our water system is working with the community to increase awareness of better

increase awareness of better waste disposal practices to further protect our drinking water sources. We are also working with other agencies and local watershed groups to educate the community on ways to keep our water safe. Please do your part and dispose of used motor oil, antifreeze and other hazardous materials properly.

### PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT OPPORTUNITIES: If you have any questions regarding this report, please inquire by

cataractiakewater@yanoo.com, contact Mr. James Perry, Certified Operator and System Maintenance Manager at (765) 795-3288, or . . . join us at our Water Board Meetings, held the 3<sup>rd</sup> Thursday of each month at the Water Office in Poland, Indiana at 7:00 p.m. Your feedback is important to us! Also, please visit our website @

https://cataractlake.myrural water.com for customer notices and/or updates!

#### \*PLEASE SHARE THIS

INFORMATION: Large water volume customers (like apartment complexes, hospitals, schools, and/or industries) are encouraged to post extra copies of this report in conspicuous locations or to distribute them to your tenants, residents, patients, students, and/or employees. This "good faith" effort will allow non-billed customers to learn more about the quality of the water they consume.